
NOTICE 

 

NOTICE FOR SEM I STUDENTS 

 

You all are hereby notified that your internal exam 

(viva-voce) will be held on 13.01.2022 (Thursday) 

from 11.30 a.m. onwards. You all are strictly 

instructed to keep your videos on during the exam. 

The Google Meet link will be provided before the 

commencement of the exam. 

 

 

➢ Priya Das 

 


